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FEBRUARY 2023 SPECIAL EDITION 

 
SPRING CHALLENGE THEME “COUNTRY LIVING” 

  
The only requirement is the size must be at least 30x30. 
 
Hopefully this is a broad enough topic to allow for opportunities to create a large 
variety quilts. That is why I came up with “Country Living” - What do you think of when 
you hear the words “Country Living”?  Is it a farm, cows in a field, Amish, apple pie, 
tractors or having tea at the Willett’s farmhouse? Maybe it’s a piece of fabric that just 

seems like it should be in a quilt in the country or creating a 
large Ohio Star to mimic a barn quilt. Or maybe you take the 
theme literally. Hopefully the sky is the limit for this quilt 
challenge and happy quilting. Challenge quilts will be due and 
voted on at the Tea most likely in May.  Please contact Kristi 
Dillard (kristiges@aol.com) if you have any questions.  

                                                                                                Kristi Dillard 
 
 

QUILTERS TEA 
 
It is time to begin planning for the Spring Quilters 
Tea. We are looking for volunteers to help plan the 
tea. For the new members, the Tea is usually held in 
the Spring at a member's house. The host displays 
some of her quilts and provides tea. Attending 
members sign up to bring either a sweet or savory treat to share. This year Kristi Dillard 
will be our host. We will have a committee sign-up sheet at the February meeting. 
                                                                                                 Karen Carpenter 
 

 


